
 

 
 
 
Central Area SEN  
 
 
As you may be aware, due to significant staffing shortages, the Central SEN department 
currently has a backlog of statements to be processed.  Whilst we are committed to 
maintaining a good standard of service for all schools, children and families, we have had to 
make choices about how we can effectively manage this situation.  
 
To this end, we shall be unable to provide Caseworker attendance at Annual Review 
meetings until the end of the summer term.  For urgent cases, of course, please do not 
hesitate to contact us and we will aim to give you the best support possible.  We appreciate 
your patience and cooperation during this period. 
 
Please be reassured that this situation is temporary, as we have recently appointed two new 
Caseworkers, Pascal Fallas and Elizabeth O’Rourke.  I will inform you of the contact details 
of the Caseworker who will be responsible for your school as soon as possible. 
 
In the meantime please contact our support staff, Brenda Fuller (01603) 224010 or Dinah 
Rosembert (01603) 224015. 
 
 
Carey Cake 
Manager 
Attendance, BEST, SEN 
Contact Number:  01603 224022 
Email:  carey.cake@norfolk.gov.uk 
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